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For immediate release 
 

Temporary shutdown of the cross-river link at the Paugan power plant 

Hydro-Québec wishes to inform the public and its partners of the shutdown of the 
Paugan power station during these periods: 

 from Monday, September 23 to Friday, September 27 inclusive, daily 
between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m.  

 from Monday, September 30 to Friday, October 4 inclusive, daily from 9 a.m. 
to 4 p.m.  

This schedule will enable our teams to work in complete safety while allowing the public 
to circulate in the morning and at the end of the day. 

Hydro-Québec is aware of the importance of this infrastructure for the local population. 
During closure periods, drivers will be able to use Route 366 or the Newcommon Road 
bridge. 

Repair work will be carried out as well as valve opening and closing tests. 

Hydro-Québec thanks the public, emergency services and municipalities for their 
cooperation and understanding. 

Information : Info-Projet line at 1 800 465-1521, ext. 6022. 
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